
The 10th anniversary of the Diocese of Leeds takes place on Saturday, April 20, 2024 and is an opportunity to both reflect and look forward to

coming decades.

The Diocese was created in 2014, and the Rt Revd Nick Baines became its first Bishop in June of that year. We have three cathedrals of equal

status: Ripon, Wakefield, and Bradford, and there are five episcopal areas within the diocese, each led by an area bishop: Leeds, Ripon, Wakefield,

Bradford and Huddersfield.

The Diocese of Leeds comprises all the ecclesial traditions of the Church of England. It also reaches across urban, suburban and rural

communities, where the challenge for the future is how the Gospel is to be faithfully and creatively proclaimed and lived in a changing world.

We are a vibrant diocese, equipping confident clergy to enable confident Christians to live and tell the Good News in our large region.

The Archbishop of York, the Most Revd Stephen Cottrell, will be visiting the diocese on Saturday, April 20 this year, for a weekend touring the

region and marking this important milestone in the life of our diocese. Details of his visit will be shared in due course.

 

A prayer for the Diocese of Leeds for the 10th Anniversary

 

https://www.leeds.anglican.org/


Leeds @ 10 stories

The Diocese of Leeds is collecting stories from across the diocese of people marking the 10th Anniversary. If you have a story to share of what

you are doing, please do email them to communications@leeds.anglican.org.

 

Rhythm of Life - Daily Reflections

During the 50 days from Easter to Pentecost, you can subscribe to receive a daily devotion to help mark the 10th Anniversary of the diocese.

Each day a reflection, written by a different member of the diocese, will be emailed to you. Sign up here
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